
2 Corinthians 8:7  
But just as you excel in everything-in faith, in speech, in knowledge, in complete earnestness and in your love 

for us-see that you also excel in this grace of giving. 

 

 Christopher B. Grant  
Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Christopher was a beloved mentor, educator, family member 
and friend! He was dedicated to working with children and 
believed in encouraging and pushing them to achieve their 
dreams. To keep Christopher’s memory alive and to continue 
his work and support of local children, his Family and 
Friends will award $500.00 to several students throughout the 
City of San Antonio each year. For consideration, please 
complete the following scholarship application. 

 
Name:               

 

 

Mailing Address: 
 

  

 
 

Phone/Cell Number:               
 

 
 

High School:  
 

 

GPA (minimum of 2.5 required) 
 

        
Please list any activities that you were involved in while in High School: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



2 Corinthians 8:7  
But just as you excel in everything-in faith, in speech, in knowledge, in complete earnestness and in your love 

for us-see that you also excel in this grace of giving. 

 

 
If awarded, please share how you would use your $500.00 scholarship: 
 

 

 

 
 

Please list the College/University/Technical School that you will attend: 
 

 

Please provide your intended major or career field and summarize your future 
career goals: 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Please tell us what “service” means to you: 
 

 

 

 

 

 
   

About Chris: 
Christopher Burnett Grant was a native San Antonian who attended SAISD schools. 
He was a 2001 graduate of Brackenridge High School and an Honorary Sam Houston 
Hurricane. Chris loved children and dedicated 10 years of his life to working at a 
center for children as well as working at a local children’s home where he mentored 
100s of kids. He felt that helping children who needed a big brother, father figure, or 
friend was his calling. Aside from working in education, Chris was also pursuing his 
dream of becoming a pharmacist. Christopher passed away in September of 2013, at the 
tender age of 30. He was funny, loving, encouraging, supportive and intelligent. He 
was a beloved son, brother and friend. Through this scholarship fund, Chris’ giving 
spirit will live on. Prayerfully, this fund will help wonderful students like you to fulfill 
their dreams for years to come.  


